
Wishing you and your families a
very merry and safe Christmas. 

A huge Thank You for all of our
amazing Christmas gifts, we feel

very blessed, thank you.

It is always a pleasure to look after all
of your children, and we look forward

to continuing to do so in 2021!



Dinner plans for 2021

From January we will be changing the times
that we prepare and have dinner.

We plan to feed the children at 5pm,
therefore they may not be finished until 

 5.20pm. Please therefore be aware that if
you arrive before this time your child may

still be eating and you may have a little wait.

Any problems please give me a ring or email
at

brookclubbookings@brookinfant.school

01293 886521

Many thanks Caroline Clack


